
                                                           

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday, January 17, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS: If you have not joined Dollars for Scholars yet, you still have time! Please see 
Ms. Deming in C129 or email at mdeming@lcscmail.com if you have questions. 
 
SENIOR CLASS CABINET:  There will be a meeting today, Thursday, January 17th in C309. Any interested 
senior may attend.  
 
ST. BALDRICK’S:  Students interested in helping the committee may attend the Wednesday after school 

meetings in C333.  All individuals who eat at the Schererville Bakers Square on Thursday, January 17 and 

show a flyer (electronically on phone or a paper copy) will be helping with pediatric cancer research.  20% of all 

checks go to our Lake Central St. Baldricks event. 

 
CLUB GROUP PICTURES: Club and group pictures will be taken Friday, January 18 and Tuesday, 

January 23 during PtE in the Gym. Bands and Choirs will take photos during PtE on January 29.  

 

If your club or student group is not on the list that was forwarded to you, please email 

SVerpoot@lcscmail.com immediately. 

 
CERAMICS CLASS:  Students in 1st semester ceramics need to pick up their projects. 
 
LC ROBOTICS:  This Saturday, Jan 19th, the Robotics team is having a fundraiser @Chipotle in Highland. 
Help us by buying food, it’s that simple! Also, come support us at our Crown Point Competition Feb. 23. 
Thanks for your support! We are LC! 
 
SPIRIT WEAR:  : Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $6, LC 
lanyards for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours. 
 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS:  Tickets are on sale until March 1st.   

TECH HELP:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library J107.  

Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 

ATHLETICS:  The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before 

and after school.  The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central 

excluding IHSAA events.   Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school. 

 

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 

school web site.   
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